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         17th July 2019 
 
Mathew Newman 
Ogier (Guernsey) LLP 
Redwood House 
St Julians Avenue 
St Peters Port, Guernsey 
 
 
Dear Mathew  
 
 
Global Insolvency Practice Course 2019 - 2020 
 
We are delighted to inform you on behalf of the Core Committee that your application to attend the 
Global Insolvency Practice Course 2019 – 2020 has been approved. 
 
Before the official start of the course on 1st October 2019 we will send you the programme handbook 
which is a guide to participating in the course and includes details on reading materials etc.  We will 
also send you details for the two physical meetings – Module A, which takes place from 25 – 27 
November 2019 in London, Module B from the 12 – 14 March 2020 in Cape Town which is prior to 
INSOL 2020, attendance at the conference is included in the course fee.  
 
Module C which is a hypothetical case for one week. This involves a live court appearance in either 
London or New York or by video conferencing from your jurisdiction on Monday 18 May 2020 and 
continuing until the 22 May 2020 with online sessions. 
  
Access to the reading materials will be available at the start of the course on the 1st October 2019, 
you will be given your confidential password to access the course materials. 
 
In the meantime, we would be grateful if you could organise payment of the tuition fees to secure 
your place. An invoice is attached. Payment can be made by bank transfer. On receipt of payment 
we will confirm your place on the course. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in person when we meet in London on Sunday 24 November 
2019 for what will be a stimulating learning experience. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Heather Callow 
Course Administrator 
 
 


